
NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tulare County Board of 
Supervisors, also sitting as the Governing Board for the Terra Bella Sewer 
Maintenance District and the Tulare County Flood Control District, will hold Final 
Budget Public Hearings beginning on September 13, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. and 
continuing until concluded, but may not exceed a total of 14 calendar days, in the 
Human Resources and Development Department, Innovations Conference Room, 
located at 2500 West Burrel Ave, Visalia, California. 
 
 The hearings are for the purpose of receiving written and oral comments 
from the public, discussing any item in the Recommended Budget and additional 
items that are presented during hearings. 
 
 A copy of the Recommended Budget for FY 2022/23 is available September 
1, 2022 for public inspection at the Clerk of the Board’s Office; during normal 
business hours (Monday -Thursday 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., Friday 8 a.m. to 12 
noon). During remodeling, the Clerk’s office is located at 2500 W. Burrel Ave., 
Visalia. An electronic copy of this budget is also viewable online at 
https://tularecounty.ca.gov/cao/budget/ 
 
 In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special 
assistance to participate in this meeting, please contact the Clerk of the Board's 
Office at (559) 636-5000. 
 
Dated:  August 31, 2022 
 
 
     
   ATTEST: JASON T. BRITT  
     COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER/ 
     CLERK OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
 
            BY:  Melinda Benton  
     Chief Clerk 

 
 


